
Board of Supervisors Minutes 

September 3, 2024 

 

The Tama County Board of Supervisors met at 8:30 a.m. September 3, 2024.  Present: 1st District 

Supervisor, Curt Hilmer; 2nd District Supervisor, Bill Faircloth and 3rd District Supervisor, Dan 

Anderson.   Also, Assistant Tama County Auditor Karen Rohrs and members of the public.                        

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  

 

Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Anderson to approve the agenda.  All voted aye.  Motion carried.   

 

Public Comment on Agenda Items: There were no public comments.   

 

Motion by Anderson, seconded by Faircloth to approve the minutes of the August 26th regular 

meeting.   All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

The Board met with Ben Daleske, Tama County Engineer, to get a road projects report. 

 

Tammy Wise, HR/Insurance Administrator, asked if the date for the employee appreciation day 

could be moved to Friday, October 4th. 

 

Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Anderson to approve the claims for payment as presented.  All 

voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

The Board has received a request for the use of the courthouse lawn for a bible reading, Paradise 

Lost Reading Marathon.  The dates requested for this are September 16th and September 17th .  

Motion by Anderson, seconded by Faircloth to allow the courthouse lawn to be used for bible 

reading September 16th and 17th .  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

Chairman Hilmer adjourned the meeting at 8:54 a.m 

 


